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  Our 2nd charter of the year will take place on August 11th on the Orient Star out of Orient point.  
We will be targeting Montauk Fluke and Seabass on this extended day trip . 6am-3/4 pm This is 
a better option for us as a club than driving the extra half hr. to Montauk and sitting in the late 
day traffic thru the Hamptons on the way home later in the day. Figure on just shy of 2 hr. drive 
for most  of us to Orient by the Sea Marina. It is recommended that you arrive 40 -60 min 
before departure. We ask that members try to pack as lightly as possible as there isn’t as very 
large cabin on this boat for gear. It is summer, and we expect many will want to be outside, so 
we are setting the limit at 20 for this excursion. The list is almost full,  so we ask that members 
bring a deposit for holding your spot to our next meeting on July 24th.   
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Those in attendance at our last meeting enjoyed a great pizza party and a very good club 
meeting with nice raffles, and important information pertaining to club events and fisheries 
management issues. The charter sign-up sheet was put out and there were some really good 
reports by members who had been out fishing a lot in the weeks previous to the meeting. 

       

                                            

 

 The July Fluke shootout was held against FTC and Matinecock Rod & Gun club on July  13th-
15th . As a club we got out there much better and weigh in some nice fluke during this weekend 
which also was the weekend of our own fluke rodeo( Friday-Monday)  There was a 6.38 caught 
by Ken Bell,  a  5.8 lb. fish taken by Peter Baressi,  a 3.75lb fish caught by Rico Ranieri inside the 
bay , and on Monday Sheila Patton took a nice 5.14 lb. fish that doesn’t qualify for the inter club 
shootout but is in play for the club events like the rodeo and the associate yearly specie awards. 

As of this writing, we have beaten FTC and are awaiting the results from the third club on the 
north shore, it looks good that  we have won this event!! I will send out an email  or announce 
it Tuesday at the meeting once I get word from Matinecock Rod and Gun. 

Members are reminded that whether we win or lose , representing the Anglers with a good 
showing of angler effort and camaraderie with each other in this event is of major importance 
and can only improve our club going forward for all of us !  

The dates for the remaining  shootouts are: 
August 10,11,12 fluke. 
December 7,8,9 striped bass (All events are weather permitting)  
 
It is understood that anglers may participate from charter or party boats as well as private 
boats or from land. This is for bragging rights and no one is expecting cheating, nor do I expect 
cheating from any of our members. We want to win to show were a strong club, but the right 
way, so get out there and fish! 
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Multi-Media in the Club, When and How ? 
 

Last Month I started an email chain for our members to get out the latest fishing reports 
as fast as possible to help us all improve our fishing and get more out of being a club 
member.  I believe this to be the best way for all of us to keep up with the latest fishing 
reports from members and to get somewhat timely information. 

 This month a new multi-media tool has come into play as one of our associate members 
took to his phone and created a group text that went out to many members whos’cell 
Phone numbers are easily available to all on our rosters.  The impetus for this text was 
more to be friendly and to talk club issues.  The initial post was innocent in nature, but 
the group texting has created some issues;  so, I have devised the following to address 
this: 

Ø Please text members individually to ask permission to include in group texting 
Ø Keep group texting to fishing related issues only as  private conversations don’t 

need to be made public  
Ø Reports, questions on rigging and techniques are more than acceptable content 
Ø If you find great deals on tackle, by all means share it with those in the group 
Ø Try to remember that some of the people in the group have android phones and 

can’t leave the group 
Ø Some people in the group will be at work and this needs to be recognized and 

respected  
 

I hope that members keep in contact with each other and also respect each other while 
doing so.  I have been noticing some issues and the above should take care of all that. I 
am pleased with the friendships we are all making in the club and the camaraderie that is 
growing day by day! I also urge you all to remember to send some reports to me by email 
for the website or newsletter, which is a bit smaller this month with less content coming 
in. 
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    Photo Album : 

 Members Fluking around! 
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Photos Cont. 

The crew on the “Hi-Doc” consisting of John L, Bill P, Marv & Lynn and John working the Cholera Grounds 
7/20 fishing was a bit slow but the sea conditions were better than expected this day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also, on the 20th,Mike & Matt on the “Reel INN” drifted the Cholera and the Ab Reef  bucktailing for  a pick 
of fish with 5 keeper porgies to 15 inches, 4 released, and a couple of fluke to 22.5 inches and of course a 
squirrel red hake and a common Red Hake. 
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     Photos Cont.  

                                                    PRIME TIME 3  Wed. July 18th 

Not many fish, but Bill P. Mike and Matt B. made the trek and had a nice day out at 
Orient with a few short Striped Bass, a Bluefish and a keeper 22-inch fluke for our 
efforts as we jigged the gut, bucktailed the Race and fluked at Gardiners. With only 
6 people on the boat it was just like a private charter, fishing those waters are tough 
even on a perfect day off the moon,  we had to use boat gear for bass and blues 
which was daiwa 400 h reels loaded with 80 lb. braid and Medium e glass rods, a 
challenge to hold and work for long periods of time. 
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      Bluefish Derby closes 8:30 pm 7/24 

Fluke Derby 2 opens 8:35 pm 7/24 

 

Fluke Team Event 7/28 : 

Members must be present at the July meeting on 7/24. 

 This is the meeting that the particulars will be worked out between captains and crew 
as such those not present can’t participate.  

ALL MONTHLY DERBIES END AT 830PM DURING OUR MEETINGS SO SLIPS NEED TO BE 
IN MIKES HANDS BY THEN.  IF YOU HAVE A WEIGH SLIP FOR US AND CAN’T MAKE THE 
MEETING, PLEASE MAIL TO MIKE LOWENSTEIN AT 81 NEPTUNE BLVD.  LONG BEACH NY 
11561.  

Please email photos and reports to me at  wannafish@optonline.net 

To have them included here in the club newsletter and on the website!Don’t forget to 
visit            

 

 

                               http://www.atlantisanglers.com/ 

**Our complete calendar is now online with all the derby dates, contest dates and 
events we have planned for this year. Please check it out on the events page for easy 
access to what’s on tap  
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ATLANTIS ANGLERS ASSOCIATION 

 

                                                                                        2018 

OFFICERS & COMMITTEES 

President:             Mike Bobetsky (516) 633-5733 

V. President:             Rich Geyer (516) 781-3931 

Record Sec’y:              Ted Solomon (516) 521-3699 

Treasurer:             Ken Bell          (516) 205-8740 

Corres. Sec’y:             Marvin Nathanson    (516) 868-8135 

 

Fishing Committee:                  Chairman Peter Barresi   

Statistics Chairman:                  Mike Lowenstein (516) 431-4690 

Member:                Bill Piemonte 

Statistics:                                     Mitch Gootnick 

Membership Committee: 

Chairman:                John Patton (516) 771-2686 

Member                                      Bill Piemonte 

Website and Multi-Media 

Chairman:                         Mike Bobetsky     516 731-2966 

Newsletter:                             Editor: Mike Bobetsky 

*Meetings * are held in Baldwin Park   at the Southern end of Grand Avenue in Baldwin. 
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